
12/12/18 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Hayslan fields should remain as a green open space for future generations to enjoy. 
The area surrounding it is heavily populated and it is vital that the local community 
can continue to enjoy some open space for future generations. All ages walk across 
and enjoy the fields.  

Malvern has seen considerable housing development over recent years and the 
South Worcestershire Plan has considered the allocation of land for future housing. 
Hayslan Fields is not part of this plan for the very reason it is one of only a few 
green open spaces left in the middle of Malvern and is enjoyed by many local 
people. 

Traffic from Malvern to Worcester and the motorway junctions is horrendous with 
road becoming increasingly congested. This can only get much worse with further 
housing developments. We shouldn’t allow large scale building developments to 
occur in Malvern as it is such a long way away from a motorway access. Surely land 
closer with easy access to major roads are a better and more sensible option. 

Yours faithfully 

Mrs K Fry 

 

 

 

 




